
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

For our upcoming English unit, we will be asking the children to make a 
dream jar. We would be very grateful if you could send your child in with a 
clean glass jar with a lid for this activity. 
 
If the jars could in by the end of week 1 (Friday 20th April) of next term we 
would be very grateful.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
The Year 3/4 Team 
 

 

  Miss Tonner, Mrs Wilson, Miss Whitehead, Ms McCarron 

27th March 2018 


